
 
 

                               Important message for parents  

 

 Dear parents you are always welcome to visit the school to ensure the 

progress of your ward (but, you are requested not to disturb the class 

during school hours. However, you may request to Mr. Sanjeev Sharma 

at the reception (between 1:30 Pm to 1:50 pm) to contact the class 

teacher and subject teachers personally. 

 Once the child comes to school, he/she will not be allowed to leave the 

school during school hours. Request for half day leave, short leave will 

not be entertained. In case of emergencies, parents themselves must 

come and pick their child from the school with permission sanctioned by 

the Principal/In charge primary. 

 

 If student is unable to attend the school, the parents must inform the 

Class teacher.  

 

 Please ensure that your ward should carry water bottle and tiffin with 

him. School staff will not assist to deliver anything to the students in 

classrooms.  

 

 Students suffering from contagious diseases should not be sent to school 

until they are clear of the infection. 
 


